Dear Sirs

| wish to record a summary of my concerns to the PAC regarding the Wind Turbines( WT) in
Northern Ireland , including:

1.Wind Turbines in NI have been allowed to be designed and constructed without the
necessary H&S regulations.

2.WT have been designed and constructed without the statutory Planning Approval.

3.WT have been provisioned without the regulatory Safety Health and Environment (SHE)
4.WT are being installed in close proximity to schools and residential premises.

5.WT Carbon Emissions has not been taken seriously.

6.WT Battery Energy Storage System(SESS) have not been given the necessary SHE
approval.

7. Local Authorities in Northern Ireland have not ensured that the Aarhus Convention
Agreement 1998 has been satisfied and in particular the inclusion of the general public
participation.

8. WT Carbon Efficiency has not been satisfied.

9.Wildlife Habitat has not been considered fully.

10. Lightning Protection Safety System has not been provisioned in accordance with

with thanks

Yours sincerely

Alan M Dransfield FOIA Campaigner and Social Watchdog



